Ups Club Fundraising Meeting

28 February 2012 (Query correct date is 27 March 2012)
UpsClubFundraising@icr.ac.uk

Attendees:

Becci Lewis, Nathan Brown, Sarah Cronin, Nicky Whiffin, Penny Flohr, Leona Batten, Lauren Maynard, Ashley D’Aquino, Bernie Ebbs
Notes from previous meeting were reviewed and agreed – outstanding actions were discussed.

No further ideas for fundraising/sporting events have been received since the last meeting

· Becci to collate ideas received to date and circulate
Funders:

The importance of distinguishing Ups Club fundraising from the RMH/ICR fundraising was discussed at the previous meeting. Tom has raised this within ICR Fundraising and reported back to Becci. He has approval to contact potential funders so long as there is no conflict of interest. Tom has identified a number of charitable trusts who provide support for sports clubs/facilities and  proposals for renovation projects could be put to them. Lottery funding could also be explored, but would need to demonstrate community involvement in the club.

Fundraising have had some donations of Birkenstocks and football boots, which they have given to the Ups Club Fundraising and will be auctioned off.

· Becci/Nathan to feedback to Ups Club committee to identify potential projects

· Penny/Bernie to organise sale of shoes

Tombola/Auction:

· Jill is organising the tombola, email to be sent all ICR to ask for tombola prizes.
SPRING PARTY
We have hall access.

· Nicky to organise decorations (bunting, coloured paper chains etc) to a max cost of £20.

· Penny and Becci have been to macro to check prices, we can get 200 items of food for £140. This money will be borrowed from the phbar and paid back.

· Wednesday Penny, Becci, Nicky etc will go to macro to get the food for the party.

· People will be needed to man the BBQ and chop veg etc. Details must be written to work out what needs doing when – email to be sent week of party
· Sarah will organise the cocktails, things which need buying are fresh fruit, pimms, champagne. Instructions to bar staff will be writing and posters made to advertise the cocktails. One person from each shift will be briefed on making cocktails.

Cake Sale

Barbara is organising a cake sale which will take place on 12th April in the RMH canteen. 

· Request for cakes to be sent out

· People will be needed to man the stall.

Sponsor a Plank

It has been suggested that people could purchase a plaque to go on the decking to help recooperate costs.  Ashley reported back about prices. A plastic plaque costs £3 and a brass plaque costs £9.50. We decided to go for plastic plaques and discussed whether to have names or quotes on the plaque – quotes would require a larger plaque, so would have to be priced accordingly.
· Ashley to organise launch at the spring party.

St George’s Day

It was discussed whether to have a Saint George’s themed event. We could get fish and chips from the chippy in Belmont at a discounted rate and then sell these at a higher cost to make money.

This could take place on the 27th April.

· Penny/Bernie to consider organising and feedback to group

